
  

Weekly Newsletter – 13th September 2024 
 

Key Messages 
  

A note from Mrs Thorp…  

What a brilliant first full week we have had here at Bugle School. It has been an absolute 

pleasure to see the children coming in each day, both our existing children and our new 

starters. The new Nursery and Reception children have settled in beautifully and are 

engaging with some wonderful learning opportunities. I hope that all parents and carers 

enjoyed this milestone in your child's life and there weren't too many tears! 

 

I have been popping into classes throughout the week and have been so impressed by 

the standard of behaviour and the quality of learning taking place. Well done to all the 

children for such a positive start to the year and a huge thank you to our staff for their hard 

work and offering their nurture and support to make this a success.  

 

Similarly, thank you to the parent community for ensuring punctuality and attendance 

have been a priority - this has definitely contributed to the settled start the children have 

had. You have also made me feel very welcome as we see each other on the gate so 

thank you for this too.  

 

Please do come and see me if you have any queries or concerns. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs Thorp 

Head of School 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Term dates 2024/25 
welcome back meeting 

Monday 16th Year 6 at 9.am 

Tuesday 17th Year 3/4 at 9.am 

Tuesday 17th Year 1/2 at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 18th Rec/year 1at 9am 

Wednesday 18th Year 4/5 at 2.30  

23rd to 27th September Cycle to school week 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Reminder Breakfast Club is now £3.50 

 a session. 

Remember to book Breakfast Club on 

ParentPay. Failure to do so may result in 

your child being refused entry. 

Many thanks. 

Congratulations! 
 

We are sure you will join 

us in congratulating Mr 

Rees on being appointed 

as the permanent Head 

of School at Tregolls 

Academy. We know he 

will be very successful in 

his role. Mrs Thorp will 

remain in school as our 

Head of School for a 

settled academic year. 
 

Reminders! 
 

All clubs will start from Monday 16th September. To book 
your child’s place go to your Arbor app, or come in and 

see Mrs Rowe. 
Children in years 1 to 6 need to bring a drinks bottle each 

day (only water) 
As a school from Monday to Thursday we encourage all 

children to bring a healthy snack, Fridays are our treat day 
(no sweets) 

 



 

 

 

   

5 minutes late each day 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day 6.5 days lost! 

15 minutes late each day 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day 19 days lost! 

Over 96% 

Make every minute count by 

arriving on time  

Reception/Year 1 

93.0% 

 

Nursery 94.4% 

Year 1/2 94.1% 

Year 4/5 93.9% 

Year 3/4 91.0% 

 

Year 6 93.4% 

 

 

Over 90% 

Under 90% 

 

Persistent absence is 

17.8% 

Why Attend Every Day? 

At Bugle School, 

 we believe that children’s attendance is 
directly linked to good progress, creates 

a sense of achievement, establishes 
good relationships and helps develop 

skills for life. 


